
Take a Trip to the Sunniest
Cities in Spain
If you’re sick and tired of the rain in the UK, then perhaps
it’s time for a holiday. There’s nothing worse than escaping
your  city  and  landing  somewhere  else  and  it’s  raining.
Therefore to prevent this, discover the sunniest cities in
Europe, and choose one for your summer destination, so you can
almost guarantee sunshine for your whole trip. 

Spain is full of incredible culture and delicious food. It’s
the perfect destination that’s just a short flight from the
UK. This makes it the perfect getaway destination. Here are
some of the sunniest cities in Spain. 
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Malaga
(Average sunshine: 280.2 hours per month)

Malaga is located in southern Spain, on the Costa del Sol.
This is an extremely popular destination for many tourists,
with something for everyone. Beautiful beaches to relax on, as
well as an incredible party scene for anyone looking to let
loose. Malaga is also home to incredible attractions such as
the Picasso Museum and the Alcazaba Fortress.

Alicante
(Average Sunshine: 280.0 hours per month)

Alicante  is  another  extremely  popular  destination  that
practically guarantees sunshine all year round. Alicante is
the perfect mix of beaches and culture. Tourists can take a
walk down the  Explanada de España promenade and get a taste
of some of the incredible cuisine that’s on offer. If you’re
looking for a different perspective, visit the Santa Barbara
Castle for panoramic views of the city. The warm climate and
friendly  locals  make  this  the  perfect  place  to  relax  and
immerse in the rich culture Alicante has to offer. 

Murcia
(Average Sunshine: 277.7 hours per month)

This is a hidden gem in Spain, also known as the “orchard of
Europe”.  Murcia is located in southeastern Spain. This is an
exciting destination that not many tourists visit, which can
provide a more authentic experience for visitors. Murcia is a
great destination for anyone who is looking for more of a city
break, with the chance to explore the incredible architecture
and learn about the history of the city. Plan and visit the
Cathedral of Murcia, stroll through the Plaza de las Flores or



even  visit  the  Terra  Natura  wildlife  park.  This  is  a
destination with plenty to do while enjoying the sunshine and
warm climate. 

Seville
(Average Sunshine: 273.9 hours per month)

This is another extremely popular destination for tourists.
Seville is the capital of Andalusia and is known for its
incredible Moorish architecture, vibrant flamenco scene and
delicious tapas. This is the perfect place to explore while
also letting loose. Make sure to visit the stunning Alcazar
Palace and the Seville Cathedral. A great way to catch some of
Seville’s incredible sun is by taking a boat ride along the
Guadalquivir  River.  Once  the  sun  is  down,  make  sure  you
embrace some of the culture and experience some of the iconic
flamenco dancing. 

Cordoba
(Average Sunshine: 268.5 hours per month)

This is another perfect sunny destination for any history
enthusiasts. Cordoba is a historic city in Andalusia that
comes  with  a  rich  cultural  heritage.  With  incredible
attractions to visit such as the Mezquita-Catedral, the Jewish
Quarter and the Roman Bridge. There’s plenty to explore all
while basking in the sun. Cordoba is known for its stunning
architecture and friendly locals. This is a great place to
fully immerse yourself in the Spanish culture. 

In summary, if you’re looking to escape the rain and find a
destination  that’s  going  to  practically  guarantee  you
sunshine, then these Spanish cities are the perfect option for
you. Spain has so much to offer and an incredible culture to
immerse yourself in. So next time you’re booking a trip, make



sure to consider these incredible cities. 
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